
Queensferry High St Refurbishment - £1m Investment 
 
Ironside Farrar Ltd have been appointed by The City of 
Edinburgh Council to undertake design & consultation work 
for Queensferry High Street Public Realm. Following their 
appointment they have commissioned a topographic survey 
by Aspect Surveys which will record all existing surfacing 
information and site levels and will provide a vital tool in the 
development of future streetscape works. The survey will be 
undertaken the week commencing 19th March so you are 
likely to see surveyors out in the High Street with GPS 
equipment.  
  
Further information will follow shortly regarding proposed 
consultation events to enable you to get involved and let the 
Design Team know your thoughts about key issues and 
considerations in taking streetscape works in the High Street 
forward. 


